
LCAA Airbag  

June 23, 2022  

Get your LEDS out and on your planes!!!!!!! 
 
After some back and forth discussions with the AMA and FAA, Brian 
Waagner was able to confirm and obtain permission for LCAA to hold 
night flying events. 
 
We then spoke to the Banshee Reeks Manager who will give us permis-
sion on an event basis. 
 
With all that said we are holding our first night flight trial event on 
Sunday July 3rd from whenever you show up until 11 PM 
 

Things to remember: 
 
 Electric aircraft only 
 
 The park closes at 8PM so when anyone comes in or out after 8 PM 

the gate must be closed AND locked. 
 
 There are no lights at the field so bring flashlights or headlamps. I’m 

told that RED leds or lights are best since they don’t interfere with 
night vision 

 
 We aren’t planning a BBQ but feel free to bring food and remember, 

club members are always welcome to the snacks and drinks in the 
shed. 

 
 All safety rules apply any time we are at the field day or night 


